
From: Jenny 
To: -- City Clerk
Subject: Leaf Blower Ban
Date: Tuesday, August 1, 2023 1:29:18 PM

---Warning: Use caution before clicking any attachments. THIS EMAIL IS FROM OUTSIDE
OUR EMAIL SYSTEM.---
Hello City Clerk,
Please count me in for the banning of all leaf blowers. If that isn't possible, at least ban gas powered leaf blowers.
It's a no-brainer.

Thank you,
Jenny Clark
Petaluman Since 1959




